
Well… there’s bad news and good news… 

The bad news: There will be no yearbook this year due to the pandemic.                                                                                         

The good news:   You can still get the 2019-2020 yearbook for $40, which is available 

on the Driftwood Middle school website! As soon as you order and pay for the book, you 

may visit Ms. Amatulli in Room 704 to pick up the book, or go to the front office, where you 

will show your digital receipt and receive your book. Below is a snapshot of the 2019-20 

yearbook:  

Sn@p the Spectrum: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also, you can still get the 2018-2019 yearbook for $20, which is available on the Driftwood 

Middle school website! If you are an 8th grader this year, this was your 6th grade yearbook. 

Below is a snapshot of the 2018-19 yearbook:                                  

                                                     It’s About Time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you want either of these books you will need to hurry.  

Sales will end May 17, 2021! 



 


